
Attachment D 

 
From: David Andrews  

Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2013 2:13 PM 
To: Damon Seils (damon.seils@gmail.com); Jacquelyn Gist; Lydia Lavelle; Mark Chilton; Michelle 

Johnson; Randee Haven -O'Donnell; Sammy Slade 

Cc: George E. Seiz; Matt Efird 
Subject: FW: Solid Waste and Recycling Issues - Needed input and Follow Up 

 
Mayor and Board of Aldermen, 
 
About a week ago, I sent you the enclosed e-mail from Frank Clifton which outlines solid waste and 
recycling issues in Orange County and how those issues might impact Carrboro and Chapel Hill. 
 
George, Matt, and I met this morning and have scheduled recycling options for Board discussion on June 
4. We would like to get direction from the Board before the summer break.  
 
At this point, we think joining the solid waste tax district might be the best option for the Town. Mr. 
Clifton’s e-mail also mentions a solid waste management authority, similar to the OWASA model. 
Orange County is also asking for the jurisdictions’ consensus on moving forward with inter-local 
agreements. 
 
In the interim, we also intend to move forward and participate in a study with Chapel Hill that includes a 
transfer station and local recycling options. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
David 
 
David Andrews, ICMA-CM 
Town Manager 
Town of Carrboro 
301 W. Main Street 
Carrboro, NC 27510 
Office: (919) 918-7315 
Cellular: (919) 370-0319 
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